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Application  No: Site Address: Case Officer: Consultees Name: Comment:Received:

Dr phyllis  turvill COMMNT2013/6598/T 7 Denning Road

London

NW3 1ST

Tom Little 22/10/2013  08:08:27

Response:

I support the application to fell this tree because I have previously been in correspondence with Camden's tree officer about my concerns over safety. I would normally be the last person to advocate 

felling a tree but this one has been left unchecked or only minimally checked for so long that it has become a danger, to property and people. When I recently, again, expressed concern to the owner of 

7A Denning she was unfortunately less than frank with me about her communications with Camden - until I did as Camden advised and alerted my insurance company to the situation.

On two recent occasions branches have fallen in the wind or under weight of water - exactly as I warned - and if there is a third time the outcome may not be so lucky.

If the tree is now only trimmed, the whole problem will soon arise again because this type of tree grows very fast.

Hence my support for the application to fell and my objection to the application to cut back.
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